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? ort and Ger eral E ectric Company
Troian Nuclear P! ant
P.O. 3os 439
Rainier, Ore;on 97048

if 03) 556-3713

July 29, 1980
CPY-730-80

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. P. F. Collins, Chief
Operator Licensing Branch

Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find Revision 6 of our Training Procedure, TP-2-1, Operator
Licensing and Revision 8 TP-2-2, Licensee Retraining Program.

These revisions incorporate the requirements of Mr. Harold Denton's letter of
March 1980 dealing with " Qualifications of Reacter Operators". Additionally,
we have factored in many of the " Guidelines for Requalification Training and
Evaluation" of licensed personnel which are contcined in the IMPO review copy
sent to utilities on May 29, 1980.

We request your review of TP-2-1 and TP-2-2 to ensure this procedure meets our
commitments to the NRC and satisfies all intents of current operator license
requalification~ criteria.

Sincerely,
.

C. 'Yundt
General Manager
Trojan Nuclear Plant

tJ
CPY/RES/ jay
Att.
CC: C. Goodwin, Jr.

y003C. A. Olmstead
W. S. Orser g
File 86.4

P

//

8008060257 g
. .


